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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time-sensitive information about the administration
 of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

                                        

Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 3:02 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #130 - HUD Notice H 2012-5

 
New Infestation Guidance

Notice H 2012-5: Guidelines on Addressing Infestations in HUD-insured and Assisted Multifamily Housing
New guidelines have been released for addressing infestations in HUD-assisted and HUD-insured housing through Notice H 2012-5.  This Notice supersedes the previous Bed Bug Notice, H 2011-20, and provides information and references to best practices regarding the prevention and control of infestations.

Notice H 2012-5 reminds all parties of the importance of the prevention, identification and treatment of infestations in rental housing, is inclusive of all types of infestations and not specific to bed bugs. Some highlights of the Notice include:

· Owner/Agents should develop an Integrated Pest Management Plan, which focuses on preventing and responding to infestations.

· Owner/Agents should respond with urgency to resident reports of infestation and take appropriate action within a reasonable time period.   

· In accordance with the lease agreement, as well as state and local laws, properties have the right to pursue damage claims and termination of tenancy as a result of an infestation.   

We highly recommend that all Owner, Agents and site staff become familiar with the new Notice and implement practices in accordance with the Notice.  The new Notice can be found at http://portal.hud.gov/huddoc/12-05hsgn.pdf
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